REPUBLIC OF CUBA
Permanent Mission to the United Nations
315 Lexington Avenue, New York, N.Y. 10016

Note No.273/2020
New York, 22 October 2020

Excellency,

| would like to refer to your letter dated 28 September 2020, regarding the
presentation of the Voluntary National Reviews (VNR) at the High Level Political
Forum on Sustainable Development (HLPF) to be held in 2021.

In this same line, | have the honor to inform you that the Government of
the Republic of Cuba has decided to present Cuba’s Voluntary National Review at
the High-Level Political Forum on Sustainable Development (HLPF) in 2021.

I avail myself of this opportunity to reiterate the assurances of my highest
consideration and esteem, and to convey to you my best wishes in the

performance of your duties.
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H.E. Mr. Munir Akram

President of the 76" session of the

United Nations Economic and Social Council
Nueva York




